
                                   

Summer 1!  

Mrs. Fielding and Miss. Hooson are both looking forward to starting our final term with 
you all! Once again we have lots more exciting learning planned and we can’t wait to get 
started.  

We are looking forward to continuing our adventure together and can’t wait for us all to 
continue to grow and learn together! 

Key Information: 

P.E. – You must have your full PE kit in school on a Monday and Tuesday. This should 
include pumps, black shorts/joggers and a white T-Shirt.  

Reading – Please make sure that you read at least 3 times a week and get your reading 
diary signed. Your book needs to be in school everyday! We will be changing reading 
books on a Monday and a Thursday. Please also encourage your child to log onto Reading 
Plus at home too. (The log in is your surname and the password is qwerty). 

Spellings – Spellings will be tested weekly and are listed on the Year 2 page of the website. 
Your weekly spellings will be on Spelling Shed for you to practise. 

BLT –Homework will be set on a Friday and must be returned by the following Thursday. 
This will consist of Maths, English and Spellings.  You will also get a half termly BLT 
project with some exciting tasks. This will be due in on the final Monday of the half term. 
Please remember that your weekly homework is set on seesaw. Your log ins are stuck in 
the front of your reading diary. If you have any problems please call the office or speak to 
the class teacher.  

Please note that if your child needs to isolate then online learning will start on Seesaw. It is expected 
that the following are completed daily: 

• Reading into Writing 
• Maths 
• Guided Reading 
• GPS 
• Topic 


